
CITY OF SALEM 
Engineering Department 

120 Washington Street, 4th floor 
Salem, MA 01970 

Phone: (978) 619-5673 
Fax: (978) 745-0349 

Kimberley Driscoll 
Mayor 

David H. Knowlton, P.E. 
City Engineer/DPS Director 

October 6, 2017 

To: Residents of Shore Drive 

Re: Canal Street Flood Mitigation Project, Phase II - Contract A (S-21) 
Stone Crushing & Soil Screening Notice 

Dear Residents: 

Due to construction activities associated with the above referenced project, the City of Salem’s contractor, P. Gioioso 
& Sons, Inc. will be completing stone crushing and screening operations next week on Wednesday, Thursday 
and Friday (October 11-13th), weather permitting.  We appreciate your patience over the course of this project 
and anticipate these activities to be limited to this week for the month of October, weather pending.  The contractor, 
P. Gioioso & Sons will continue these operations in the future for a limited time to process the large soil and rock
stockpiles for re-use in the park.  We will re-notify you of these continuing operations at that time.

If you have any questions about the project or need assistance during this time, please contact John Bobrek, Chief 
Resident Engineer at 617-304-4587. 

We apologize for this inconvenience, and will work as quickly as possible to restore the area and complete the project 
on time.  We also thank you in advance for your patience and forbearance as we complete this important 
project.  If you have any questions, or would like additional information, please call the Engineering Department at 
978.619.5673. 

Very truly yours, 

David H. Knowlton, P.E. 
City Engineer/ DPW Director 


